
 
 
 
 

 
 

Date Speaker Description Chairperson/Committee 

3rd November No Meeting   

10th November Resilient Youth Do we want our young people to 
be passengers or participants? 

 

17th November AGM AGM  

25th November Carrum Life 
Saving Club 

Wednesday night visit to the 
club 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guests, family and friends are very welcome.   
PLEASE book them in by contacting Kevin Harrison 0407 772 225      
 

The following is our upcoming program. Meetings are at the Chelsea RSL unless otherwise stated. 

Club President:  Ian Button 

President Elect:  Peter Batten 

Club Secretary:   Greg Caughey 

Treasurer:  Peter Washington 

Club Contact:  Kevin Harrison 0407 772 225 

RI President:         K.R. “Ravi” Ravindran 

Bulletin 2971 November 22, 2015 

Message from the President 
 
Dear Members and friends, 
 
(Dr.) Andrew Fuller gave a very insightful presentation at our previous meeting into the needs and behaviours 
of teenagers. We need more Andrew Fullers in the world, not only to do more research into what makes 
young people resilient, but also so that we can help ensure that they reach their full potential in life. 
Andrew's work in conjunction with the City of Kingston will help the young people of Kingston to feel 
consulted, engaged, valued and appreciated. These factors are some of the top motivators (if not the top 
ones) for anyone working in any organisation. With some careful planning and commitment to the young 
people of our community, we can turn resilient youth into resilient adults. We were also very happy to see 
Zorica Djuric and Kelly from the City of Kingston and Peter White and Charlie Robertson from the 1st Chelsea 
Heights Scout Troop. Visitors are always welcome to our meetings, and we try to ensure that our visitors find 
our club meetings inviting and beneficial. form Thank you to Claire for suggesting Andrew as a Guest Speaker. 
 
This week we will have a vocational meeting at 6:30pm on Wednesday 25th (not Tuesday) at the Carrum Surf 
Life Saving Club, 15 Old Post Office Lane, Carrum (Melways 97J10). You can find out more about them at 
www.carrumslsc.com 
 
Hope to see you there. 
 
Best wishes, 
Ian 
 



 

 
 
 
 
ROTARY’S MOTTO 
IS “SERVICE ABOVE 
SELF”  
The object of Rotary is to 
encourage and foster the 
ideal of service as a 
basis of worthy 
enterprise and, in 
particular, to encourage 
and foster: 
 
FIRST: The development 
of acquaintance as an 
opportunity for service. 
 
SECOND: High ethical 
standards in business 
and professions, the 
recognition of the 
worthiness of all useful 
occupations, and the 
dignifying of each 
Rotarian’s occupation as 
an opportunity to serve 
society. 
 
THIRD: The application 
of the ideal of service in 
each Rotarian’s 
personal, business and 
community life. 
 
FOURTH: The 
advancement of 
international 
understanding, goodwill 
and peace through a 
world fellowship of 
business and 
professional persons 
united in the ideal of 
service. 

Presidents BBQ 
 
Don’t miss the opportunity to spend a great afternoon/evening with your Rotary 
friends! 
 
When:   SUNDAY 13th DECEMBER 4:00 pm 
 
Where:  GREG & TERRE CAUGHEY'S HOME 

17 AMRON STREET 
CHELSEA HEIGHTS 

 
Cost:  $20.00 per person 
 
Drinks:  BYO DRINKS 
 
A contribution of a Salad or a Desert would be appreciated. 
 
Please ring or email Terre and advise what you are bringing so she can balance the 
overall catering. 
 
Terre Caughey 
0433 444 599 
gregcaughey6@bigpond.com 
 
Greg Caughey 
0423 653 905 
 
 
 

Sad News 
 
Sadly, Leo Griffiths father, Arthur passed away last Monday. 
 
Our sincere sympathy goes out to Leo & Teena and Leo's family. 
 
For those who had the pleasure of meeting Arthur they will remember the 
gentleman who was Leo's father. 
  
The funeral details are :-  

St Patrick's Church, 
                                     Childers Street, Mentone 
                                     Tuesday, Nov 24th 
                                      at 11:00 am 
 
 

mailto:gregcaughey6@bigpond.com


 

 
A Request from Peter and Helene Brown 
 

Peter and Helene need a place to hang their hammock! 
 
If you know someone who would be happy for a house-sitter or your granny flat is empty- WE CAN HELP! 
 
We are looking for accommodation for the period of December - January. 
Between Mordialloc and Carrum by preference. 
Email us at phbrown20@gmail.com 
 
Bula Vinaka!  See you soon! 
 

 
 

Victorian Dog Rescue 
Here are Missy and Jazzy who were surrendered from the Swan Hill area in 2012. Now look at them as our 
November stars last year!! It's amazing what a makeover and an inside life can do!! 

To see more of our gorgeous rescues please buy our calendar. 

 

mailto:phbrown20@gmail.com


Menzies Caring for Kids based in Frankston is the benefactors 
of this year’s golf tournament 

 



November 
 
 INDUCTIONS 
   Leo Griffiths PHF 25/11/1997 
         Barry McArtney 2/11/1997  

 BIRTHDAYS      
      George Malone   11th 

   Leo Griffiths  11th 
   Peter Washington 13th 

 ANNIVERSARIES 
   Nick and Maree Vinocuroff  21st 
   Kevin and Lynn Harrison 22st 
    

  

Suggested Links: 
Rotary Home Page 
Rotary District 9810 
Rotary Home Exchange 
The International Travel & Hosting Fellowship 
NOVA - Vaccines - Calling the shots 
Rotary Micro Lending for Solar Power  
Rotary Down Under Magazine Archive 
Seniors Rights 
Randonneur 
People Smuggling 
Be a gift to the World 
Seth Godin 
Art Gallery NSW - Archibald History 
Bayside News 

 
 
 

 

The Weekly Newsletter of the ROTARY CLUB OF CHELSEA (INC) DISTRICT 9810 

Charter granted 11/10/1954   ABN 19057 610 183      www.chelsearotary.org.au 
P O Box 103 Chelsea Vic. 3196 

The Club meets weekly at the Chelsea RSL  Thames Prom. Chelsea Tuesday Evenings 
6.15pm for 6.45pm start 

Club Bank Details: Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000     Acc: 1424 861 33 (admin. acct.) 
 

 

Don’t forget the Farmers Market 

Contact Hans Wehmoller - hanswehmoller@gmail.com 

Time: 8am - 12:30pm 
Date: The first Saturday of each month (except January) 
Location: Sir William Fry Reserve, Nepean Highway, Highett 
Cost: $2 donation on entry 

http://www.rotary.org/
http://www.9810rotary.org.au/
http://rotarianhomeexchange.com/
http://www.ithf.org/
https://youtube/wqbH40Y9XJw
http://bit.ly/1NyGUsd
http://bit.ly/1UbUypN
http://seniorsrights.org.au/
http://www.melbournerandonneur.org.au/
http://ab.co/1K672vW
https://youtu.be/SQKOFsmsOLk
http://sethgodin.typepad.com/files/seth-godin-live-at-endeavor-bravery.mp3
http://www.artgallery.nsw.gov.au/prizes/archibald/history/who-was-jf-archiba
http://baysidenews.com.au/2015/07/15/getting-a-kick-out-of-helping-others/
http://www.chelsearotary.org.au/

